INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH
CIRCULAR NO: ISS/DP/026/2022-23  DATE: 19/10/2022

Dear Parents, Students and Staff members,

The President, Members of the Management Committee, Principal and Staff of the school wish all the
students and their parents,

> HAPPY DIWALI ‘<

The school will remain closed on Sunday, October 23, and Monday, October 24, 2022 on
account of Diwali.

Principal



